Dear Finance Committee,

| am opposed to spending $160,000 on a website with demographic information on Marylanders
diagnosed with Alzheimer’s. According to the Fiscal Note, “The Alzheimer’s Association
releases an annual report outlining specified Alzheimer’s disease data.”

It is unclear to me what benefit to the public this information will have. What is the point of this?
Data from the Alzheimer’s Association can be used to educate the public as to the need for
awareness.

Updating the public on FDA-approved drugs is important.

Thank you,

Ryan Powers

Glenwood, MD



